
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/27/2016 3:53:24 PM
Subject: Bill Action Notice from Governor Haley

Attachments: R.200, H.3849 - FOIA Exemption for Teacher Evaluations that Include PII.pdf

Good Afternoon,
 
Today, May 27, 2016, Governor Haley vetoed and returned without her signature the following bill:
 

1. R200, H.3849              FOIA Exemption for Teacher Evaluations that Include PII
 
A copy of the veto message is attached to this email.
 
Thank you.
 
David
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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